
 

 

 

 

 
FOX Holiday Socks is the collaborative effort of the existing Salvation Army Christmas Stocking program and FOX 
Richmond's Public Service effort. Each year The Salvation Army helps underprivileged parents deliver hope to their 
children during the holiday season. 
 
Through FOX Holiday Socks families in need can choose a stocking carefully filled by a member of the community 
with items specifically chosen for a child by age and gender. In our community alone, hundreds of children benefit 
from this program. 
 
This program could not exist without the participation of its broadcast partners. Through an intensive campaign of 
public service announcements, print marketing, on-site displays and distribution points, the Central Virginia area is 
informed about the program and how they can help. 
 
Please note you are not limited just to these suggested items below. Many of these items can cross-over into other 
ages, but this should get you started. Note that items with a slash (/) are BOY / GIRL.   
 

HAVE FUN & BE CREATIVE! RREEMMEEMMBBEERR::  NNOO  FFOOOODD  OORR  CCAANNDDYY!! 
Some helpful tips: 
 
1. Select age appropriate items that will fit into stockings like those listed below. Label your stockings with the age span and 
whether it is for a boy or girl.  
 
2. Keep in mind the size of your stocking. If you have extra items, fill another stocking. Please do not attach anything to the 
outside of the stocking. 
 
3. Leave enough room at the top of the stocking so that the stocking topper can fold over the top to secure the items and be 
securely stapled. This will insure that items will not slip out of stocking during handling and transporting. 

3-5 yrs 
Crayons 
Coloring & Story Books 
Socks/mittens/hats 
Games 
Dolls & action figures 
 
6-8 yrs 
Action Figures 
Dolls/Stuffed Animals 
Toy cars 
Art Supplies 
Hat/gloves/scarves 

FOX Holiday Socks for the Salvation Army

12-16 yrs 
Games 
Nail/Hair Accessories 
Watch 
Toiletries 
MP3 Player 
Jewelry 
Teen Magazines 
Gift Card(s) 
 

9-11 yrs 
School Supplies 
Purse/Wallet 
Gloves/Hat 
Remote control cars 
Electronic games 
Sports-related toys 
Books/Movies 
Jewelry 

Place topper picture side out over top 
of stocking and staple on sides. 

 

. 

Stockings will need to be back to CAPA on or before December 8th, 2016 5:00pm. 

A Final Scheduled Drop-Off Day will be on December 8th Between 10am-12pm or 1pm-3pm at the following locations: 

DMV at 2300 W Broad Street Road, Richmond, VA 23269 (Tentative/Subject to Change) 

or the VA State Police at 7700 Midlothian Turnpike North Chesterfield, VA 23235.  

CAPA Members will be Standing By to take your stockings. You will not even have to get out of your car. 

If you are unable to bring stockings on the Drop off day, please make arrangements with CAPA to have them picked up. 

If you or your agency would like to participate, please contact the 2015 CAPA Secretary either by phone (804) 674-6720 or email 
info@capavirginia.org  with the number of stockings you would like to fill.  We can have these delivered to you or you can pick 
them up at the November CAPA Business Meeting.  

 


